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Mrs. Bruns’ and Mrs. Shisler’s


January


 Newsletter





Happy New Year! 





Please remember to look at your child’s behavior calendar on a daily basis. It is important that we communicate and collaborate to guide your child in becoming responsible, cooperative, and a good role model for the third grade students. We are striving to “go for green” everyday!  





What We’re Learning…


Learning Targets for Reading:


I can determine the theme of a piece of literature.


I can summarize a piece of literature.


I can compare and contrast the viewpoint of different stories. (1st or 3rd person)


I can read and comprehend a drama and identify its elements. 








Learning Targets for Writing:





I can write a narrative by writing a paragraph with a topic sentence and three supporting details.


I can identify and explain what is being compared in a set of similes and metaphors.


I can read and comprehend poetry and identify figurative language. 





Learning Targets for Word Study:


I can acquire and accurately use 4th grade domain- specific words.


I can identify the correct definition of a word by using context clues.


I can correctly use homophones. 


                   





Feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns at: � HYPERLINK "mailto:lbruns@gcswave.com" �lbruns@gcswave.com�  or � HYPERLINK "mailto:kshishler@gcswave.com" �kshishler@gcswave.com� 





Important Dates…


January 16th- MLK Day (No school)


January 27th- End of first semester 





Notes…


-I want to say thank you again to the parents and students that gave gifts to the teachers. We are all very grateful for your generosity! 





-We are so excited to be at the new school building. It will take some time to settle in and get adjusted. 








I hope you had a refreshing winter break and that you are energized for the second half of the school year! 





 





Mrs. Bruns


Mrs. Shisler                                               








